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You might have heard about Microsoft's recent retirement of Internet Explorer (IE). Since IE is the only browser supported

by the Wave Global Administrator (GA), we wanted to let you know the best practice for continued access moving forward.

While it's true IE is retired and no longer supported in Windows 10 or 11, it will continue to be supported on Wave's Windows

Server. To access GA, simply log in to Wave via Remote Desktop (and run IE in that session). This will also allow your Wave

to run the correct version of Java and ensure that GA applets are launched most efficiently, without risking the security of

your PC.

Follow these instructions to log in to Wave via Remote Desktop.

As always, feel free to reach out to your Vertical Regional Sales Manager or Vertical Customer Service at 1-877-

VERTICAL (837-8422) with any questions or concerns. Our experts are here to provide answers, troubleshoot and solve

any issues, and help ensure you're getting the most out of your communications solutions.

https://blogs.windows.com/windowsexperience/2022/06/15/internet-explorer-11-has-retired-and-is-officially-out-of-support-what-you-need-to-know/?utm_medium=email&_hsmi=2&_hsenc=p2ANqtz--FjRlVOE9H3KpntrFvfXir34cMOC982lCgoXV8AzHP7-ZKrEGzbQKJUOXzjCQjeBwVxMMtl3OXLzgHGEi9UBE5oEc6sQ&utm_content=2&utm_source=hs_email
https://kb.vertical.com/help/using-remote-desktop-to-connect-to-the-wave-server

